
 

 

If you belong to Sharyland Water Supply, you are urged to use water 
sparingly. 
 
We have lost power due to Hurricane Hanna at all of our facilities.  We have 
limited capability to pump water in the distribution system.  Please, please use 
water sparingly until further notice.  The business office is temporarily closed 
due to water damage. 
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